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I strongly support ranked choice voting as it’s a more democratic method than our 

current system of selecting our representatives for national, state wide, and local 

office. This will allow all voters to weigh in on who they most like and dislike, and 

move beyond a system of mostly only two choices and a winner take all approach. 

In poor after poll, when Americans are asked about ranked choice voting, they nearly 

always are in favor of it over the old system. Please help enact ranked choice voting. 


